LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

Revision 1
April 5, 2023
TO: Honorable Senfronia Thompson, Chair, House Committee on Youth Health & Safety, Select
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1342 by Wu (relating to the exchange of certain information between the Department of Family
and Protective Services or certain foster care services contractors and a state or local juvenile justice
agency.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Department of Family and Protective Services to provide information as soon as
practicable when requested by the state or local juvenile justice department that is necessary to improve and
maintain community safety or that assists the agency in the continuation of services for or providing services to
certain multisystem youth.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 530 Family and Protective Services, Department of, 644 Juvenile Justice Department
LBB Staff: JMc, NPe, ER, AN, NV
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